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Report of' ~ecreation Council Meeting May 21
2 

1940. 

Mr. Leigh was preasent at the Recreation Meeting of' May 21st. 

The Council discussed with him the need for a definite response from 

the students for the formal dance and also a guarentee. It was decidea 

that tickets should be -sold a month in advance in order to obtain 

this guarentee. 

There is felt also a need for more informal dances which would 

be smaller and very informal. N1r Leigh suggested that a reproducing 

machine could be purchased if' the Council decided to have weekly 

dancespn the Recreation Building -- as this machine is also needed 

for other purposes. 

In regard to the activities tickets, it was decidegto discontinue 

them because there is a desire not to have any recreational institu­

tion within the college. 

The formal dance vLs reported very successful this year and 

there is no deficit. 

The Recreation Council finds it impossible to schedule a 

square dance successfully this spring, so it was decided to wait 

and have one next fall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Florence Booker 

Representitive on Recreation Council 
from Community Council. 




